
TCA Newsletter
 
 

Friday, September 30, 2022

October 11 - Informational Session 6:00 pm

October 13 - Picture Day - See information on following pages 

October 14 - Early Release 1:20 pm

October 20 & 21 - No School - MEA

October 28 - No School 

November 11 - Early Release 1:20 pm

2022-2023 Food Prices
 

 Breakfast $2.00
 Lunch $3.50 

 
If you have not yet filled out the Free and

Reduced application please do so as
soon as possible. 

 
Applications are available on the portal

in Infinite Campus, in paper form at
school, or we can also mail an

application home with a self addressed
stamped envelope.

 
You can email: 

 foodservices@twincitiesacademy.org
for any question or concerns.

Upcoming Events

Parents: We are in need of
parent volunteers in the
front office. Please reach
out if you can help with

uniform sorting! Also, our
food shelf is running low.
Please consider donating

non-perishable items!
Thank you.

 

mailto:foodservices@twincitiesacademy.org


Picture Day is just around the corner on October 13! TCA has a new photography
company this year, Kemmetmueller Photography. No pre-ordering needed. The

photographer will take several images in different poses, so hopefully you will have
many good pictures to choose from. The week of October 24th, you will receive a link to
your student's personal gallery where you can view the photos taken, choose a yearbook

photo, and purchase any photos or packages you like. Photos are delivered directly to
you within 5 - 7 days. We will have a make up day on November 3 for students absent on

October 13.

mailto:info@k-photography.com




 
Middle School Soccer After School

 
An after school program to exercise, meet new friends, have fun, and play soccer!

 
For: Boys and Girls Grades 3-8 interested in playing soccer

When: Fall 2022 (September 6-October 19) 
Time: 3:00-5:30 pm every school day (yes, you can show up after school)

Where: Conway Center Turf, Dome
What: Free Play Games - 2v2, 5v5, 7v7 and other small-sided games.

International Small-Sided Games Curriculum 
Cost: FREE

 
Reach out to our new middle school athletic director, Brian Ford, with questions

and to help us know who to expect.
bford@twincitiesacademy.org

LibraryGo is a virtual library card to the Saint Paul Public Library.
Each student has a free virtual library card. With Library Go, students

can check out up to ten physical items. Online, they can get
homework help from a tutor, find primary resources using databases,

find a book to read, and download an audiobook. 
If you have any questions, you can email

library@twincitiesacademy.org

mailto:bford@twincitiesacademy.org
mailto:library@twincitiesacademy.org


All 7th-12th grade students enrolled in band, 
orchestra, and theater are eligible for this trip!

E-mail berickson@twincitiesacademy.org or
mchoquette@twincitiesacademy.org with any questions. 

mailto:berickson@twincitiesacademy.org
mailto:mchoquette@twincitiesacademy.org


The Sanneh Foundation has generously donated turf time
again to Homegrown Lacrosse and MSLAX to host another
free regional clinic on Saturday Oct 1 from 5:30-7PM at the

St. Paul Conway Recreation Center (2090 Conway St, St. Paul
MN 55119). Check-in starts at 5:15PM. 

 
This event is open to K-12 boys and girls of all experience

levels. Sticks will be provided, but feel free to bring your own.
No other equipment is needed. Staff from Homegrown

Lacrosse, MSLAX, and the UST Men’s and Women’s Lacrosse
teams will be helping. 

   
Parents and older students who are interested in potentially

coaching/helping out are encouraged to also attend and
learn some basics! Please indicate interest in that below as

well.
 

Click HERE to register for the free clinic. A follow-up email
will be sent about a week out. For additional questions, feel

free to contact jing@greatnorthernlacrosse.com

https://www.homegrownlacrosse.org/
https://www.homegrownlacrosse.org/
https://www.mslax.net/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfgmLMr2jDH7BYzEYjMqCBi7gYdjqgNnR8wg50MT-u5_yBesg/viewform
mailto:jing@greatnorthernlacrosse.com


 
Hello TCA Families, 

Just a brief reminder, if your student contacts you because
they are not feeling well, please have them come down to
the Health Office to get checked out, and then contact me

(651-313-6571, Arlene Seashore, Health Aide) so that we can
work together to assess your student’s needs and perhaps

save you some driving time. 
 

The Health Office has a running list of donation requests,
but needs change from week to week. We appreciate

whatever donations you are able to make. Thank you to
the Rahbergs for anticipating some of our needs!! You are

much appreciated. 
 
 

Some things the Health Office could use:
Tissues

Paper Cups, 3 or 5 oz sizes
Menstrual Products: Currently we could use tampons for

heavy days
Self Adhesive Athletic Wrap

 
 

Thank you for your partnership in growing wonderful new
people. 

 
 



Apply Here 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScYzPDNxjZHRDLSk5u3r1FaLtiJeMOJH7yL2rKJNnK1uS9wDA/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScYzPDNxjZHRDLSk5u3r1FaLtiJeMOJH7yL2rKJNnK1uS9wDA/viewform


https://www.stpaul.gov/departments/police/administration-office-chief/community-engagement-division/youth-outreach/police



